
To Senate committee
                                                            Respected authorities,
I’m in Australia for last three years and always believe that it is the best place for me to
live and study further on. I have done my best to be good Australian resident, sacrificed
and given up a lot. Its not only me everyone of us have struggled to met the requirements
and criteria for permanent residency on different basis. Now suddenly immigration

department realise that those criteria’s and requirements needed to be reviewed by the

visa capping bill because those requirements are not good enough in future migration

plan. And they want to suffer us for these recent implementations. We have done our best
according to the guidelines and criteria given to us to met the eligibility for our GSM
applications. 
In brief I want to request you that these implementations and requirements must be for
the upcoming applicants not for the previous one are who have applied already. I want to
suggest that those all applicants (167,000) are highly skilled and familiar with Australian
customs, traditions, regulations to be good residents because they spent time here and
they all will be very helpful to serve the country and  for the future of the country.
 Thank you 
 Your sincere.


